
Bill Stearman (Quilt Maker) Double Disappearing Nine Patch Variation 

Workshop. 

 Friday September 27th, 2019. 

As Bill describes on his website “I’m just a guy who likes to make quilts & tell stories,” billstearman.com 

 

 

Bill tours the country providing workshops to different guilds. He has also taught & displayed his quilts at 

Quilt Canada. He has recently had a quilt accepted for the International Quilt Festival in Houston, U.S.A. 

At a well-attended workshop, we heard a lot of stories from Bill & saw many of his amazing quilts. Also, 

we made 3 of his double disappearing nine patch variations which will make some great cushion covers.  

Kits were provided by Bill and so we were able to use various fabrics many of which he dyed and 

produced himself. 

We also got to use our imaginations and work together on an Improv pieces.  

The day was productive and certainly inspiring for those who attended. 

Many Thanks to the Workshop Committee and Bill for putting together this stimulating workshop. 

 

  

  


